Hot Line Number 21 - 9 November 2017

Match Committee

It is great to see the club championship singles, pairs and fours underway. We hope you all enjoy great fun in these competitions. To settle confusion the Fours conditions for qualifying are as listed in the Club Handbook - four, five and six winners qualify for post section play. Skips, if you need to get a substitute for any matches it is your responsibility to find one and then please run it by one of the match committee for approval.

Members are urged to be flexible and tolerant about getting their matches played by due dates. Obviously if members are still in the workforce then matches need to be played either after work or perhaps on Sundays. We are aware that some members are already saying that they cannot play at certain times because they are now playing some form of midweek interclub or club gala events. Some members may have overcommitted themselves. It may be that for a small number that unfortunate outcome of having to default club championship matches will have to occur because they cannot get their matches completed by due dates. We hope that doesn't have to happen too often. Please play all your matches ASAP.

Centre Events

The following members are enjoying success in Centre Events: Women's Singles – Mandy Boyd – Final to be played Finals weekend Men's Singles – Richard Hocking – Semi Final to be played Finals weekend

Men's Triples – Mike Small & team – Semi Final to be played Finals weekend

Women's Triples – Angela Boyd & team – Finals to be played Finals weekend

Over 60's Singles – Mike Small – Final to be played Finals weekend

Car vs Car

On last Monday evening a member of Rotary hit a Burnside member's car (in the carpark). When he got home and noticed the 'scrape' mark on his car, he returned to the Club, but the car he hit had left.

If you are the recipient of a scratch or scrape on your vehicle of hitherto unknown origin, and it was parked in the Club Car Park on Monday evening then Barry in the office has the number of the offender, who would be happy to hear from you."

Bowls Canterbury - Job Opportunity

As our shop continues to grow, we have found ourselves in need of a seasonal Sales Administrator to manage all operations of the Shop. This position is 10am to 2pm, Monday to Friday and is Fixed Term until May 2018. Those interested should email Mel@bowlscanterbury.co.nz

Welfare

Graeme Fyall (non-playing member) is currently being well cared for at Holmwood Rest Home, 114 King St, Rangiora, and would love to hear from/see any of his old mates from Burnside. He thanks all those who have sent good wishes.

























Te Akau Triples

At the Te Akau Racing Triples Tournament on this coming Sunday we will be auctioning a week's accommodation in the Blue Marlin Apartments at Palm Cove (Tropical Queensland) Australia. The retail value of this voucher is over A\$1500. Bowling Club members who are not participating in the Tournament are still able (via a 'silent bid') to participate in the auction. If you wish to bid for the accommodation place your bid in a sealed envelope and deliver to Barry in the office before mid-day on Sunday.

Entries for this Tournament with prize money exceeding \$2250, are still open, but will close with Barry on Thursday at 10am."

From the Editor's Desk

"Man becomes great exactly in the degree in which he works for the welfare of his fellow men" – Mahatma Gandhi

Community

You are invited to the opening of the Burnside Park BBQ



Come and have a free sausage on the BBQ with the Wigram Lions and members of the Fendalton-Waimairi-Harewood Community Board.

On Friday 24 November 2017, 5 – 6pm at the Burnside Park playground, Avonhead Road



